AH Committee

From: Guy Stevens <guy@mantatrust.org>

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:04 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Please Deny Lihau‘ula Development at Olowalu

To whom it may concern,

| would like to state my opposition to the proposed Lihau’ula Development at Olowalu.
Kind regards

Guy

Guy Stevens, PhD
Chief Executive / Founder | Manta Trust
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